
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

MESSAGES 
 
 

I am delighted to extend my heartiest congratulation for the 
success of the website of Himalayan Institute For Environment, Ecology 
& Development (HIFEED), Ranichauri, Tehri Garhwal. I believe that in 
this rapidly changing world this website will depict the social and cultural 
heritage of Uttarakhand in most conserved and traditional from as 
cherished by its people in their various forms of art and crafts. 

 
I appreciate the efforts of HIFEED staff members who are 

concerned with the cause of upliftment of Uttarakhand and all those who 
are determined to work dedicatedly to make a contribution in 
empowerment of Uttarakhand through their creative works. 
 

I am sure that this website will prove to be of immense value to all 
who are working for development and upliftment of the Uttarakhand 
State. 
 

I convey my best wishes to Mr. Kamal Bahuguna, Executive 
Director and staff members of HIFEED at this occasion and wish the 
website a grand success. 
 
 
Dated: Dehradun 
October 16, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

MESSAGE 
 
 

I have great pleasure in placing my heartiest wishes for the 
success of website launched by the Himalayan Institute For 
Environment, Ecology & Development- (HIFEED), Ranichauri, Tehri 
Garhwal. 
 

I see the bright future of Uttaranchal lie in the development and 
empowerment of its rural people. The Government alone can not 
achieve this beautiful dream of flourished Uttaranchal, for this, all its 
people have to come forward and join hands for a better tomorrow. The 
Organizations like HIFEED can be cited as a good effort on people’s 
behalf, for a substantive achievement. The active participation and 
interest showed in by the people in various activities organized at 
campus and at field have generated employment among rural 
household. I expect more of such efforts from other 
Organizations/groups too for contributing in making this State specially 
the rural Uttaranchal a better place for the coming generations. 
 

With my best wishes to Mr. Kamal Bahuguna, Executive Director 
of HIFEED and HIFEED family on launching of this website, I hope that 
people in India and throughout the world will be able to acknowledge the 
valuable and precious work of art and handicraft going on in the hills of 
Uttaranchal and will be benefited by it. I wish good luck and success in 
the future endeavourers. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


